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   Press release - regulated information 
 
 
The third update to the 2009 registration document is now available. 

Paris, November 30, 2010 
 
 
Groupe BPCE’s third update to the 2009 registration document has been filed with ”Autorité 
des Marchés Financiers” (AMF) on November 30, 2010. 
 
This document is freely available for consultation by the public as set out in the conditions 
provided for by the current regulations. 
 
This document can be consulted in the regulated information section on the I.R website located 
on the Groupe BPCE portal (www.bpce.fr)  
 


